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This bill shows that our leaders don't care about the citizens of this state.  Enabling 

more tents and encampment is not humane or the 'right' thing to do.  This is only 

escalating the problems and making areas more unsafe for people.  Help get people 

the addiction and mental health services they need to get OFF of the street and stop 

making it easier to live thay way.  It is appalling that anyone would think it is okay to 

allow encampments to set up in public spaces without any time restrictions and then 

to be able to SUE when people tell you to leave.  What are you thinking!?  This will 

not help people get into safe spaces or off the streets.  It's getting harder every day to 

want to stay in Oregon.  I used to love this state but it seems like the leaders here 

just want to turn us into a third world state.   Look at Portland.  I don't know anyone 

that wants to go there anymore because of the tents everywhere and now you want 

to make the whole state that way.   It's absolutely mind boggling. 


